国际和平年 International Year of Peace Année internationale de la paix Международный год мира Año Internacional de la Paz

SECRETARIAT FOR THE INTERNATIONAL YEAR OF PEACE

United Nations Secretariat, New York, N.Y. 10017 Tel. (212) 754-5492 Cable address: UNATIONS NEW YORK

PSCA/PAD/2-7-1

16 January 1986

Dear Mr. Armstrong,

Thank you for your letter of 26 November 1985 and your interest in the International Year of Peace.

The initiative of Do'a World Music Ensemble in dedicating their upcoming fifth album and concert tours throughout 1986 to the IYP is greatly appreciated. I am pleased to inform you that your project has been included in the calendar of events of the Year. A copy of the special issue of the IYP Newsletter, in which the Do'a World Music Ensemble is listed, is enclosed for your information.

I take this opportunity to wish you a lot of success in your commendable undertaking.

With my best wishes for 1986,

Yours sincerely.

for Krysztof Ostrowski W. .

Executive Secretary

Secretariat for the International Year of Peace

Mr. Randy Armstrong Do'a World Music Ensemble Box 128 Dover, New Hampshire 03820